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MP 608 – Marshall, Michigan Incident 

NTSB/PHMSA Information Request No. 24  

 

 

24.21 Reference:  Field request given to T. Picton by NTSB July 28 

Preamble:  

Request: Soil sample near site.  

Response:  The area of pipe near the failure has been excavated and the original 

soil removed and backfilled.  Enbridge attaches a GeoTechnical 

Report dated July 31, 2010.  Further to confirmation from Matthew 

Nicholson, no further soil sample is required at this time. 

 

Geotechnical Investigation Findings Minnesota Limited Marshall 

Michigan July 31 2010.pdf 

 

 






























